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Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Peacocks Class Visit to Westgate Towers 
Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 
On Wednesday 12th October, we would like to take Peacocks Class to the Westgate Towers 
Museum.  Their exhibition on Crime and Punishment will make a great addition to our topic this 
term. 
 
The museum opens at 12pm, therefore we will be leaving school at 11:45am to walk to Chilham 
station, where we will catch the 12:17pm train into Canterbury.  We will be returning on the 
3:03pm train from Canterbury, so children will need to be collected from school at 3:30pm.   
   
As we have to leave before lunch, we will need to eat early at school, before setting off.  
Therefore, all children will need a packed lunch on this day.  If your child is entitled to free 
school meals and you would like to order a school packed lunch, this can be done on the 
ParentMail app with the trip consent.  Children will need to wear school uniform, comfortable 
footwear and please ensure they bring a coat.  
 
There is a charge of £2.00 per child for the museum and £1.89 per child for the train.  
Therefore, we are asking for a contribution of £3.89 per child to cover the costs of this class 
trip. Your child will not need to bring any spending money.  
 
We have set up the payment and consent on ParentMail via the app as we are trying to go 
cashless and reduce the amount of paper forms and letters. When you go into the app, click on 
Accounts, and select Peacocks Westgate Towers Trip. The consent form is on the Forms tab. 
Please note the deadline is this Friday, 7th October.  
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. If you have any 
questions about using the ParentMail app, please contact Mrs Woodland or Mrs Linkins in the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Rose Smith 

 
Class Teacher 
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